
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 144 (23-24) 

 

5th January, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

 

Re: Taking part in a Game Creation Workshop 

 

To enrich students’ exposure to various career paths, the Careers and Life Planning Team is 

organising a workshop about game creation which students will learn the basics of designing a game on 

a device. Details of the workshop are as follows: 

Date:     31 January 2024 (Feast Day) 

Workshop time:   1:45 pm – 3:45 pm 

Venue:     IVE (Lee Wai Lee) 

3 King Ling Road, Tseung Kwan O, New Territories 

Transport:    Coach arranged by the school to and from the venue 

Time and venue to gather:  12:45 pm at school 

Time and venue to dismiss:  Approximately 4:30 pm at school 

Attire:     School winter uniform 

Cost:     Free of charge 

 

 Please complete the reply slip below on or before 23 January 2024. Should you have any enquiries, 

please contact Mr. LAU Yu Hang at 2546 0117.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

(Mr. LAU Yu Hang) 

for Principal 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Taking part in a Game Creation Workshop 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I have read and noted the content of the circular no. 144 (23-24) regarding the Game Creation 

Workshop, and I **   allow  /  do not allow   my child (Name: ___________________________ 

Class: _______ Class no. _________) to take part in the Game Creation Workshop. 

 

 

(** Please delete as inappropriate) 

 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 


